
 

 

         Balbardie Stay & Learn 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

It’s a very exciting time of year for our pre-school children, as we prepare them for 

their move up to Balbardie Primary School in August.  To ensure a smooth transition, 

the children will take part in Balbardie Stay and Learn, where the pre-schoolers will be 

involved in visits to the school. We have identified a few dates, to enable smaller 

groups of children to take part in a program of experiences at the school. 

The program for the morning will look as follows: 

9.00 – 9.15 Check-in at the dinner hall (P6 children will guide you to the dinner 

hall 

9.15 – 9.45 Assembly 

9.45 – 10.15 Primary 1 classroom experience 

10.15 – 10.45 Snack & Play (dinner hall & playground) 

10.45 – 11.00 Story in Primary 1 

11.00 – 11.25 Primary 1 classroom experience 

11.30 Parents to collect children from the dinner hall 

 

_________________ has been invited to visit Balbardie PS on Friday 3rd June 2016.  

 Children need to be dropped off at Balbardie PS’s Dinner Hall at 9am. P6/7 pupils will 

welcome you and your child and show you how to get to the dinner hall. Please remember 

that you are responsible for collecting your child at 11.30am from Balbardie PS’s Dinner 

Hall. 

Staff from Bathgate Early Years Centre will also be at the school to welcome children, 

guiding them as they enjoy the different activities and experiences on offer that 

morning. 

If you have any questions regarding Stay & Learn, please don’t hesitate to speak to the 

nursery staff. 

 



 

 

 

 


